Please Review and comment/revise where necessary

Letter to our traditional partners – we should include:

Women’s Center

Maria de Guzman

Jim Ketch

Institute for African-American Research

Institute for Latin American Studies

Carolina Union

Center for the Study of the American South

Office of Minority Affairs

Black Alumni Reunion

(others??)

As you may already know, the new Sonja Haynes Stone Center for Black Culture and History is slated for completion in early April 2004. The staff here at the Center is hard at work finalizing programs and projects for the 2004-2005 year. Beginning in August of 2004 we will be engaged in a range of activities, including programming, in line with our organizational mission. We are also trying to gauge the level of collaborative work we can expect during this period. As a traditional partner, we are asking you to take some time to determine if you will be proposing collaborative work during this period. 

From  Dec. 16-17, 2003 we will conduct a staff retreat to plan our workflow for 2004-5 and will consider work with other units at that time. This is particularly true for the areas of cooperation that may require financial commitments or other material resources on our part. Because of budget cuts and the added responsibility of managing a new building it is likely that we will no longer be able to consider ad hoc proposals during the year as we have in the past. 

Please try to advise us by December 10 if you are able to gather this information. Again, we thank you for your support in the past, and we look forward to working with you in the future!

